
UBC E association of university and college employees 

Mrs. Marysel Ellis 
Economics Dept. 
Campus Mail 

Dear Mrs. Ellis: 

January 23, 1981 

Re: Medical & Dental Appointment Entitlement 

I am writing with regards to our conversation Wednesday, January 
21st, when you enquired as to your right to take dental and medical appointments 
on Universtty time. I thought I would try to clarify your situation. 

When you are working as a continuing Part-time employee, you are 
exempt from these benefits (Article 30.08(c)). You stated that you sometimes 
work full-time for several months at a stretch. In this case you would be 
entitled to the benefit of medical and dental appointments as per Article 
30.06(c) each month that you are employed full-time. 

I hope that this helps to clarify your situation. If you have 
any further questions, do not hesitate to contact us . 

Yours truly, 

' 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 
A.U.C.E. Local I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


